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To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing in opposition to the expansion of the areas in which UST would be allowed to sell
alcohol. I have a number of issues with the proposal.

First, anyone who has had a teenager, or taught them, as I have, knows that alcohol sales being
limited to 21 yrs and older doesn't work well with crowds of young people. It is too difficult to
monitor, older students buy for younger students, and, I imagine, there are a fair number of
fake IDs on the campus and around it.
Second, the expansion opens large areas of the campus (again, difficult to monitor) to
consumption. The more areas, the easier for the underaged to consume.
Third, it would seem from the maps, that there would be an amount of moving back and forth
across the already chancy Cretin/Summit crossing.

Finally, I don't see any need for this, but many problems with it.

Sincerely, 
Colleen Crenshaw
2182 Goodrich Ave.
St. Paul, MN 55105
651-698-4721
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